
 Artistic Director’s Report for March 2022 
 

 

 
 
Thank you to Tracy for her leadership as Assistant. I look forward to meeting everyone at first 
rehearsal and would like to be put in touch with the person/people who will be handling the rehearsal 
process—setting up chairs, snacks at break, info sheet for dues, a (tentative) schedule of events 
through concert week- so first rehearsal back is as organized as possible.  
 
I am contacting the full roster this week to invite people to first rehearsal. I hope we have a steady 
influx of returning or new members and I’d like to be ready for them.  
 

I am open to conducting virtually BUT we might want to consider hiring a pianist a few times in May 
so we can cover all bases leading up to concert. 
 
Thanks and I will be on the road. I can attempt to call in on Zoom but I seriously doubt I will have 
strong enough connection to do so.  
 


